



THE PURPLE MOUNTAIN MONTHLY



Military Order of the Purple Heart Chapter 423

Volume 3, Edition 1

Jan 2019

Commander's Corner

Fellow Patriots, Ladies, Associates and Auxiliary

I hope everyone has enjoyed the Holidays and had a great New Year.

Christmas Dinner was outstanding. Thank you to everyone who attended and brought items

The TV raffle went well. We made \$570 for the welfare fund.

With the New Year here, please note that we will be voting for officers in March.

Our Viola fund raiser was so good, we ran out of Violas. Thanks to all who helped.

12 Jan is our first Meeting of the New Year.

If you need to contact me, call the Chapter 719-391-7794 or email commander@moph423.org

Yours in Patriotism, Glen Cooper Commander

General Info

Space A travel authorized for 100% disabled Vets. Check on-line for availability.

Friday, 25 October is cut-off to RSVP for our George Washington dinner. Please call or email the Chapter if you are coming. The Chapter voted a \$12 per person charge to people who come to the dinner without RSVP-ing.

The number for the Traveling Vet Coordinator has changed to (720) 857-5383.

If you would like to add anything to the news letter send it to the chapter.



Thanks to Alan Shipley of Carpet Care Craftsman for cleaning the carpet at the Hall.

Connect Online

Website: www.moph423.com

Facebook: <u>www.facebook.com/</u> <u>groups/473246222883620/</u>

Chapter 423

Elected Officers

Commander: Glen Cooper

Senior Vice Commander: Larry Hathaway

Junior Vice Commander: Skip Ripley

Finance Officer: Nikki Gibson

Sergeant-at-Arms: Ed Armstrong

Trustee: Steve Zerger

Trustee: Dave "Doc"

Andrews

Appointed Officers

Adjutant: Dan Kieffer

Chaplain: Melvin Postlewait

MOPH Mission: foster an environment of goodwill and camaraderie among Combat Wounded Veterans, promote Patriotism, support necessary legislative initiatives, and most importantly, provide service to all veterans and their families.

MOPHA NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2019

Here we are, the end another of the year and the beginning of a new one-- HAPPY NEW YEAR. Here is the hoping you had good Holidays. Our Christmas dinner in December was very enjoyable, both food, friends, Brothers and Sisters. Thank you for all who brought food and those who helped clean up. Alan Shipley has cleaned the carpet and it looks fantastic!!! Thank you Alan!! (Ernie and Tomi please convey this message). January 12, 2019, Saturday, is our business meeting—10:30am at the Chapter. I am hoping you will be in attendance as we need to begin plans for the new year. Please bring your ideas. There will be NO luncheon following the meeting. We will need to make plans for our February meal which is our celebration of G. Washington's birthday. Reservations for dinner at 719-391-7794 or MOPH423@gmail.com. Deadline JANUARY 25th, 2019. Tomi Moneymaker has had a long span of illness but is now a little better. Please continue your prayers for her. Happy Birthday to all the January Brothers and Sisters.

YIP,

Karen Lindquist—President

719-545-7651

Karenlindquist2@Yahoo.com

Chapter 423 Officers

President-Karen Lindquist

SrVice President-Paula Cooper

JrVice President-Madison Andrews

Treasurer-Ursula Price

Parliamentarian-Tomiko Moneymaker

Sgt-at-Arms-Gloria Jaeger

Trustee I yr-Carol Kautz

2yr-Maryan Schroeder

3 yr-Patty Andrews

Secretary-Patty Andrews

Chaplain-Tomiko Moneymaker

Patriotic Instr-Megan Andrews

Marshall-Ursula Price

Musician-Calynn Andrews



Mark Your Calendars

12 Jan 2019 Business Meeting

Time: 1030 hrs

Location: 2 Carson Circle, Fountain, CO 80817

9 Feb George Washington Dinner RSVP required by 25 Jan

• Time: 1100 hrs Social Hour, 1200 Dinner

• Location: 2 Carson Circle, Fountain, CO 80817



Contact Us

We welcome your feedback, contributions, and—most importantly your fellowship.

(719) 391-7794 moph423@gmail.com



